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          15th September 2015 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our music curriculum your child will be learning to play the recorder.  This 
will also involve reading and using musical notation.  Every child in Year Three has 
been issued with a numbered recorder which is theirs to play until the end of their 
session of lessons.   
 
If your child wishes to take their recorder home to practise then please fill out the 
attached slip.  Please read the points below before signing the form, and then return it 
to the school office as soon as possible. 
 

 The instrument remains the property of Worlebury St. Paul’s Church of England 
Voluntary Aided Primary School. 

 The child using the instrument and their family/carers must look after the 
instrument and ensure that is well maintained and not damaged. 

 Any loss or damage, even if accidental, is the responsibility of the child’s 
family/carers. 

 The child’s family/carer is responsible for the cost of replacement or repair that 
is necessary (up to £5.00 per recorder). 

 The instrument must be returned to the school when requested. 
 
I am sure that you’ll agree that this is an exciting opportunity for Year Three who will 
all make amazing musicians! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Katie Hewitt 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year Three Recorders 
 
    

Child’s Name…………………………………….. ……Number of recorder……………… 
 
I agree to the terms and conditions stipulated by the school regarding the loan of 
instruments for the use of pupils engaged in recorder lessons. 
 
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: 
 
 
Please print name:                                                                              Date: 

Email: worlebury.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk 
Website: www.worlebury.n-somerset.sch.uk 

 

Woodspring Avenue 
Worlebury  
Weston-super-Mare 
North Somerset 
BS22 9RH 
Tel: 01934 625923 
Fax: 01934 417153                                         

Headteacher: Michelle Bamford 
 


